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BY EMAIL 

March 20, 2025 

Eryn Mackinnon 
Regulatory Affairs Advisor 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street, 7th Floor, South Tower 
Toronto, ON, M5G 2P5 
Regulatory@HydroOne.com 

Dear Eryn Mackinnon:  

Re:  EB-2024-0034 Hydro One Remote Communities Inc. Application for 2025 Rates 
 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a draft Decision and Rate Order and a draft Tariff of 
Rates and Charges in relation to the above-noted proceeding on February 26, 2025. On March 
5, 2025, in its comments on the drafts, Hydro One Remote Communities Inc. (Hydro One 
Remotes) proposed the following changes in Section 2 – Context and Process of the draft 
Decision and Rate Order:  

• Update customers served from “approximately 4,800” to “approximately 5,600” 
• Update the statement of “12 geographically-isolated communities and 12 transmission 

grid connected communities in Northern Ontario” to “12 geographically-isolated 
communities and 15 transmission grid connected communities in Northern Ontario” 

The OEB has updated Section 2 – Context and Process to address the changes proposed by 
Hydro One Remotes. These changes reflect Hydro One Remotes connecting one new 
community in late 2024 and two communities in early 2025. 

The OEB has now issued a final Decision and Rate Order, together with a final Tariff of Rates 
and Charges. Copies of these documents are enclosed with this letter. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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